
Ordering MillerCoors Beer Tubes
MillerCoors Beer Tubes may be ordered from Boelter 
Beverage Group with Miller Lite and Coors Light Beer 
Tubes stocked as ongoing catalog items.  Other Beer Tubes 
shown have been offered as seasonal or sport-specific 
promotions and may not be currently available.  For more 
information about the current availability of in-stock Beer 
Tubes and custom order opportunities for upcoming 
seasonal or sports promotions please contact Boelter 
Beverage Group at (800) BEERCUP or gmillen@boelter.com.

If you or a customer currently have MillerCoors Beer Tubes 
and require replacement parts or accessories, please also 
contact Boelter Beverage Group.
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